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We have started to study a book about ‘real-life 

mysteries’. We have used dictionaries to find the 

meanings of key words and started to investigate a 

‘scary, hairy’ mystery. We have been looking for 

evidence, considering different explanations, writing a 

report and reaching a valid point of view. 

We continued our investigations 

about UK National Parks. Having 

learned about their features and 

located them on a map we 

created a leaflet for a visitor. We 

had to include information about 

attractions as well as important 

information 
Thank you for coming to see 

our Class Assembly. 

We had a few last minute 

changes of cast as well as the 

stage being in a different place 

from rehearsals but we all did 

a great job. Roll on the end of 

year production! 

With Mrs Gailor we talked about the 

importance of sleep. How we feel when 

we don’t get enough sleep, why we need 

sleep and some things we can do to help 

us get to sleep. 

We started a new area of 
learning about Vector 

Graphics. We started to use  
simple shapes to create a 

more complex image. 

Since our return, we have been 

learning about angles. This week we 

focused on estimating, measuring 

(using a protractor), and drawing 

angles. We had to focus hard to use the 

protractor. 

English

PSHE

ComputingMaths

Geography

EVERYBODY 

For practicing, rehearsing and 

performing an excellent 

assembly. 
Next Week 

Apart from Forest School we settle into a 

more regular week. We will be investigating 

the mystery of aliens, calculating angles and 

checking out some polygons. We will be 

mapping and identifying human and physical 

features. 

Ambassadors 

Looking 

Forward 


